
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2019-M-077 

 Staff 

 Committee 

Subject: Correspondence from Pandolfo 

Agenda Date: April 25, 2019 

Attachments: Letter from Pandolfo 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive Memo No. 2019-M-077; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council confirms the previous direction given to Staff regarding application for the 
Infrastructure Program 
 
INFORMATION 
 
Accompanying this report is a letter received from John and Diane Pandolfo regarding the decision 
Council made at their meeting on March 28th regarding infrastructure projects.  They are requesting that 
Council reconsider the decision on which infrastructure program and application would be made. 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 
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